
From: Chris Choi  
Sent: 14 November 2023 19:33 
To: Planning  
Subject: Ref 2023/2510/P  
 
Re: 2023/2510/P and 2023/2653/L 
 
I am owner and resident of Flat 11, 30 Coptic Street WC1A 1NS. 
 
I am writing to strongly object to plans for the Travellodge block on the 
grounds that destruction of old buildings takes away from the area’s history, 
commercial potential and character. It is also not environmentally justifiable. 
 
I am happy to provide more detail if wanted. 
 
Chris Choi 
 
 
 


